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The intent of this correspondence is to provide information on the new online system for Private Child Caring and Private Child Placing staff and volunteer background checks.  This new system will expedite the process while ensuring the safety of Kentucky children.  
DCBS no longer will accept paper forms after July 31, 2020 for staff and volunteers. Foster and adoptive parent background checks are still completed on the paper form. Beginning Aug. 1, 2020, all Child Abuse Neglect (CAN) Registry checks for staff and volunteers must be submitted through the online system.  The program and instructions can be found on the Kentucky Online Gateway (KOG): https://kog.chfs.ky.gov/home/.   Online application fields are mandatory, which will reduce or eliminate the chance of any applications being returned as incorrect/incomplete. No refunds can be given when forms are incorrect, and a new application must be submitted. 

Exceptions to the online-only ordering will be for individuals who do not have a social security number or during system outages or database upgrades. In these cases, individuals will still be required to submit the proper form to DCBS. 

If you have additional questions, please contact Holly Davis at hollyc.davis@ky.gov or Sherry Postlewaite at Sherry.Postlewaite@ky.gov.
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